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I oppose this as the only method to access the voting process.  Mandatory in person 

voting hurts the poor, the working class, and especially folks with disabilities.  

Everyone should have easy access to voting.  It is a felony to vote fraudulently by 

mail and the data shows that fraudulent votes are rare to non existent.  Easy to audit.  


